GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN
Tuesday, November 1, 2022

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Quesadilla

BIRTHDAYS: Abigail Scouffas

1. The Gurrie Speech Team will be holding initial meetings this week on Thursday and
Friday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room until 4PM. We’ll be talking about possible events,
looking over some potential scripts, and playing a few improv games. You don’t have to
attend both meetings, but if you’re interested in joining Speech Team, try to attend one —
or see Mr. Ingwersen if you’re not able to attend Thursday or Friday — or if have any
questions.

2. Diversity Club and Positive Paws will be meeting after school on Thursday until 4 pm.
Please meet by Ms. Burger's office. See you there!

3. Dare to Dream is meeting today after school to decorate the altar! Any questions see Ms.
Ramirez!



